
 

 

Notice of electronic transmittal 
 

Date:   January 19, 2023   
To:   Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
From:   Elizabeth White, EIR Coordinator, 628.652.7557 
   or CPC.HousingElementUpdateEIR@sfgov.org 
Board File:  230001 
Re:   Housing Element 2022 Update Environmental Impact Report 
   Planning Case No. 2019-016230ENV 
 
In compliance with San Francisco’s Administrative Code Section 8.12.5 “Electronic Distribution of Multi-
Page Documents,” the Planning Department is submitting a link to the complete San Francisco Housing 
Element 2022 Update Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for distribution to the members of the board of 
supervisors. The Planning Commission certified the Final EIR (consisting of the draft EIR, responses to 
comments document, and supplemental memorandum) on November 17, 2022.  
 
The Board of Supervisors will hear this item at the Land Use and Transportation Committee on January 23, 
2023 and consider adoption of the Housing Element 2022 Update at its meeting on January 24, 2023. 
 
For questions regarding the environmental review for this project, please contact Elizabeth White at the 
above contact information. 
 
Link: San Francisco Housing Element 2022 Update Environmental Impact Report 

https://sfplanning.org/environmental-review-documents?title=San+Francisco+Housing+Element+2022+Update&field_environmental_review_categ_target_id=All&items_per_page=10
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